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Dear Athletes,  
 
The IOC Member and Academy Director Adam Pengilly has informed the 
ISSF about the launch of the iSR Academy, an education and training 
programme for retiring athletes from developing countries, launched by the 
International Sports Relations Foundations.  
 
The initiative was created by Mr. Daesung Moon, an IOC member and current 
President of the Foundation, in order to support athletes and enable a 
successful career transition after retirement.  
 
Mr. Adam Pengilly informed us that the iSR commenced from the 2nd of 
January 2015, and is now fully equipped with a structured course plan and 
staff to manage the programme effectively.  
 
Admission eligibility:  

- Olympic Medallist of Summer and Winter Olympic Games; 
- Olympians; 
- Asian Games Medallists (Summer and Winter Asian Games); 
- All African Games Medallists;  
- World Championship Medallists; 
- Those recommended by National Olympic Committees or sport 

governing bodies. 
 
Athletes interested in the program can find relevant information on the iSR 
website at: www.i-sr.org 
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